Nicole Gaudette

From: victorweb@aol.com

Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 10:18 AM
To: Nicole Gaudette

Subject: Re: Status of Building Permit

Absolutely, please do include me as a party of record. Thank you for getting back to me so quickly. | appreciate that.

Victor Rook

From: Nicole Gaudette <nicole.gaudette@mercergov.org>
To: victorweb <victorweb@aol.com>

Sent: Wed, May 23, 2018 1:15 pm

Subject: RE: Status of Building Permit

Good morning Victor:

The applicant has not yet applied for building permits. Currently the city is reviewing a land use permit, a Critical Area
Determination, that addresses impacts to critical area buffers including a stream and a wetland. The process is ongoing
and no permits have been issued yet.

If you would like to be a party of record, please let me know and | will add you to the list. Parties of record are notified of
permit decisions.

Best Regards,
Nicole

From: victorweb@aol.com <victorweb@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 10:03 AM

To: Nicole Gaudette <nicole.gaudette@mercergov.org>
Subject: Status of Building Permit

Hi Nicole, can you tell me the status of any building permits issued for File Nos.: CAO17-010, 4825 East Mercer Way,
Mercer Island, WA, 98040; Identified by King County Assessor tax parcel number: 216200-0070.

This is where the bald eagle nest is located. If a building permit was issued, please tell me the date and what protections
will be put in place for the nest.

Thank you,

Victor Rook



